
Henry Ford Centennial Library,
3rd Floor Conference Room 15

6:30 pm

Wednesday, May 31

Author John Hartig will be here to discuss a book
that he co-edited titled "Rouge River Revived"
(2022). This program will be offered in-person at
HFCL in room M-15 and online through Zoom.
Please register to receive the Zoom link if you
would like to attend the event virtually.  

"Rouge River Revived is the story of how people
overcame apathy and are working together to
bring their river and its watershed back to life,"
says John. "It also will surely inspire and give hope
to all working to restore and protect watersheds in
the place they call home."

John H. Hartig serves as a Visiting
Scholar at the University of
Windsor’s Great Lakes Institute for
Environmental Research, as the
Great Lakes Science-Policy Advisor
to the International Association for
Great Lakes Research, and as a
member of the Board of Directors of
the Detroit Riverfront Conservancy.


